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Dear Parents/Carers of FS1 

 

Your Child’s Christmas party will take place on Friday 20th December. 

The day will be filled with party games and music. At snack time the children 
will be offered a drink of juice and a bun/ biscuit which will be provided by Mrs 
Lewin.  

Children can come in party/ Christmas clothes but please be aware we will 
still have the usual activities set up around nursery i.e paint, sand etc so 
please don’t send them in anything too precious. 

  

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

Dawn McAughey 

Headteacher 

 

 

 
 


